
Marvellous Mummies!

This term we will be finding out about ancient Egypt.

In literacy we will share stories and information books about ancient Egypt. We 
shall write our own stories and poems, make information posters and use lots of 
interesting words! Our science topic will be Sound. We will be learning how we 

hear, how sounds travel and we will be creating our own investigations. We shall 
also be investigating the seasons and how the seasons change.

For our Expressive Arts we will be drawing, painting and modelling using ancient 
Egypt as our starting point. Our music lessons will concentrate on rhythm and 
pulse, also including lots of songs about Pharaoh’s and Mummies! In maths we 
shall be working on the four calculations of addition, subtraction, division and 

multiplication. We will also be practising number bonds, times tables and number 
patterns. We shall learn about shapes and investigate their properties too.

PE will be on a Tuesday afternoon with Mr Ward, but please can PE kits be kept 
in school as we often do other physical activities! Outdoor learning will still be
on a Friday so please come to school in old clothes and have a pair of wellies in 

school. Remember – parents welcome to share our outdoor experiences!

This is a very exciting topic and I am sure we will all have lots of fun whilst we 
are learning!

Mrs Davies


